
Families who may benefit from 

this program can refer themselves 

or be referred by an organization 

or  school.   

Contact Information should go 

home from the schools in May.  

If you do not  receive the  

information, you can still  contact 

us directly and we will have the  

Coordinator contact you.   

If you would like to become a Council 

member, participate in a  committee, 

take part in our community events, or 

access our services, please visit or      

contact our office. 

 

 Hours of Operation: 

Monday - Friday: 8:30 am - 3:30 pm 

How do I Access Experience 

Summer? 

Experience Summer Contact 

Information 

Program Coordinator 

 

Suite 116 

5102 50th Avenue 

Yellowknife, NT 

X1A 3S8 

 

Phone:  873-8230 

Toll Free 1-800-491-8885 

Fax:  873-4124 

Email : csm@nwtdc.net 

website:   www.nwtdc.net 



Our Experience Summer  

program provides the  

opportunity for children, 4-12 

years of age who have a  

disability/disabilities, to attend 

a summer recreation program.  

We strive to provide two weeks, 

through the summer, of full day 

camp attendance for each 

child. Children participating will 

be offered support  by qualified 

and  trained support workers.  

Ratios of  one support worker to 

one child, or one support  

worker to two children  will be 

provided depending on the 

specific needs of each child.  

This allows children to  actively 

participate in a summer day 

camp, of their choice, with 

their peers. The Program  

creates lasting friendships and 

memories.  
 

 Purpose  

 

Programs your child can attend  

include, but are not limited to:  

• City of Yellowknife Day Camp  
• YK Gymnastics Camp  
• YK Playschool Camp  
• Yellowknife Dene First Nation’s  

Summer Rec. Program  
• Mountain Biking Madness Camp  

The feedback from the Experience  

Summer Program is  always extremely 

positive and families return year after 

year. We look forward to another fun 

filled summer for our new and returning  

campers. 

Admission Process 
 

The Experience Summer program  

admission is on a “First come, First 

serve” basis. This is combined with 

an assessment of the child’s 

needs to determine if we are able 

to offer support.  


